
OUR MISSION:

To serve our community by instilling 

love, hope, and grace as we live 

in God’s will as individuals and as 

a Christian church community.



As We Prepare Our Hearts…

Make every effort to keep the unity 

of the Spirit through the bond of 

peace.

Ephesians 4:3



And thank you to Lillian Farling

for today’s flowers, in memory of 

Seattle, the best dog ever!

Thank you to Linda Simpson

for today’s flowers, to the 

Glory of God and in loving 

memory of Carl.



Congratulations to our CCC family’s 8 graduates!

Please join us for a celebration with cake 

immediately after the worship service.



“Sorry, 

that 

doesn’t 

apply to 

your 

mother!”



Volunteers Needed

Summer sign-ups 

are needed for both 

flowers and 

refreshments.



The following slides were 

prepared by Kaniah Copeland 

as a part of her volunteer 

requirements for school. 

She introduces us to two new 

outreach possibilities for CCC.



New  Service Projects

~ Christ Community Church  
(prepared by Kaniah Copeland)



Pregnancy Care Center of MHC, Inc.

“Every Life Is Beautiful”
Christ Community Church’s Commitment

• Annual Contribution: $1,000 of funding each year

• Community Involvement: Hosting two supply drives
to collect needed items 

Provides

● Pregnancy testing

● Counseling about pregnancy decision

● Total support for women and men

● Ultrasound

● Maternity and Baby supplies if educational courses are completed



Habitat for Humanity             

Our Role

● Donation of $1,000
● Research Commitment: 

conduct in depth 
research into ways 

CCC can become an 

active sponsor of 

providing a home in 
Franklin County



Habitat for Humanity             

● 88 families have been placed in homes since 1994.

● This organization helps families build strength, 

stability and self- reliance through shelter.

● Our goal is for CCC to become a committed 

partner in building or refurbishing a home in our 

locality in the next 12 months. 

● This project would require a dedicated 

congregation to make this happen 

for a neighbor!!



Join the 

Ladies’ Lunch Bunch 

Friday, June 20 

Liberty Train Station 

In Bedford at 12:15 PM.

Men, you are also invited 

as a belated Father’s Day

celebration.             

The signup sheet is 

on the bulletin board.



In Old Testament Times…

Church Bulletin Board

If you are between 100 

and 200 years old, 

come join our 

Young Adults group!



Thank you so much 

to the Penhook 

Post Office staff 

who donated the 

proceeds from the 

annual postal food 

drive to CCC. 

Our shelves are 

overflowing!



And the table is 

also full!  CCC will 

be sharing this 

bounty with Lake 

Christian Ministries 

to get it 

immediately to our 

neighbors.



Summer Potluck in our new covered patio space!



Food, Fun, and 

Fellowship!

With room for all!





Thank you, 

Fellowship 

Committee!



❖ Sunday Refreshments   

❖ Flowers for Sunday           

❖ Choir Member     

❖ Caring Crafters       

❖ Comfort Quilters

❖ Outreach       

❖ Lake Christian Ministries

Volunteer Opportunities



• Baby diapers (all sizes)

• Personal care products -

shampoo, soap, toothpaste, 

and toothbrushes

• Peanut butter

• Pasta and pasta sauce

Bring these to church 

anytime, marked LCM.

Lake Christian Ministries Needs…



“I want you 

to heal my 

husband’s 

selective 

hearing.”



Do you get these 

bags from Kroger? 

If so, please save 

them for the CCC 

Food Pantry’s 

monthly distribution. 

Thanks!

(See Anne Wood)



Thirty Years Ago…

CCC’s Cemetery Takes Shape



The cross was a gift in 

memory of Mike Saunders, 

the first person buried in 

our cemetery.



The Prayer List
is posted on the 

bulletin board 

in the hallway.  

You may make any 

changes on that list 

or contact Martha 

Tucker.



If CCC is your church of 

choice when you are at 

the lake, feel free to be 

included in our

Church Directory. 

You do not need to be a 

member to be included.

(Contact Sharon Agee)

Church Directory



If you know someone who 

could benefit from a visit 

from Pastor Derek or the 

Community Care Team, 

please share that info. 



Thank you, 

Bob, for 

running the 

system and 

recording and 

posting the 

sermons.
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